
Dartmouth Police seek info in
connection with accident that
killed New Bedford teen
“❗️❗️❗️INFORMATION NEEDED❗️❗️❗️

As you may or may not know, we are currently investigating a
fatal motor vehicle crash that occurred on Gulf Road (at the
intersection of Smith Neck Road) on Friday, January 5, 2023 at
approximately 10:30 p.m.

As part of this investigation, we are asking that anyone who
may have witnessed the involved vehicle (a white 2022 Honda
Accord) operating in or near the town landing on the west side
of the Padanaram bridge prior to the crash, please contact
either Officer Brian Parent or Detective Kyle Costa.

Officer Parent can be reached at 508-910-1790 and Detective
Costa can be reached at 508-910-1755.

Thank you!
PLEASE SHARE.”-Dartmouth Police Department.
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